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President:  Dan Beckley   Golf Outing:  Mike Ferguson 

President-Elect: Dan Harmeyer   History:    Gary Grange 

Secretary:  JR Sunderman   Membership:  Allen Anaya 

Treasurer:  Charlie Scoggin   Newsletter:   Pat Watkins 

Board Member #1: Pat Watkins    Student Activities:  Morgan Royce 

Board Member #2: Mike Ferguson   Resource Promotion:  Rich Reif 

Past President: Rich Reif 
      

Chapter Programs: 
 Month Speaker   Topic 

September Dr. Larry Waldman NM Economy & Outlook 

 October Dan Int-Hout  Effective Room Air Distribution 

 November Ken Mitchell  Energy Efficient Facility Operations 

 December No Speaker   No Meeting 

 January Brent Field   Why Humidity  

 February Anthony Rossi  Laboratory Exhaust Systems 

 March Richard Lloyd  IBC 2006 Seismic Considerations 

 April  Eli P. Howard III  SMACNA Technical Efforts 

May  Bill Biesemeyer  PNM Renewable Energy Resources 

  

The ASHRAE board would like to thank everyone for their participation in our annual golf 

tournament which was held in August at Sandia Golf Club. It was a great success and we 

could not have asked for a better day. We would like to thank the following hole sponsors for 

their generous donations: 

 

At the May meeting, ASHRAE showed it's support for education with awards to local Science 

Fair participants and scholarships to post high school and middle school students. They 

prepared excellent projects related to HVAC and heat transfer.  


